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Dear Parents 

Miss Cramer 
 

You may have noticed that Miss Cramer is expecting a baby!  Miss Cramer is 

due to start her maternity leave on Monday 8th July and her last day in school 

will be Thursday 4th July. 

 

For the remainder of this term, Mrs Ridley and Mrs Hughes will be teaching 

3C.  Good luck Miss Cramer and we look forward to meeting your baby. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E Lane 

Headteacher 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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